
Ten reasons to renew your Havasu Stitchers membership.   (Plagiarized from AQG article)  
 
1. Gain friendships from like-minded quilters. Besides other quilters will understand your obsession with fabric and will not 
call you a hoarder! 
 
2. Get opportunities to participate in challenges. 

• Block of the Month 

• Fabric Swaps 

• Fabric Frenzy 

4. Gain education. Our guild typically has monthly educational opportunities.  Joining the guild and participating in classes 
will offer you the opportunity to try out new techniques that will keep your skills growing and improving. 

• Speakers, from inside and outside Havasu   

• Gadgets 

• Demos 

• Trunk Shows 

• Classes/Workshops – evenings, Saturdays and weekdays 

• Charity work – Our Outreach program 

• Show and Tell  

5. Opportunities to participate in many city events. This is one of the cool things about being a part of Havasu Stitchers 
Quilt Guild; help us make money for more classes and more quilts for the needy!!!    

• Spring Frenzy 

• Balloon Fest 

• Quilting at the Lake  

• Bridge of Friendship Quilt Show 

• Winterfest 

• Home Show  

• Havasu Happenings  

6. Special deals for Guild members. Quilting Guild members often receive special offers from savvy quilt shops. 
Additionally, Guild members often receive discounts to the best shows and events. 
 
7. Get feedback and advice. Imagine that you are creating your first baby quilt and need to make decisions regarding the 
prints and colors you should choose. Chances are one of your Guild members has created dozens of baby quilts and 
knows exactly what designs Moms go crazy over.  

!
8. Get sneak peeks of the newest products from quilt supply companies who are eager to get them into the hands of their 
target audience and get feedback.  
 
9. Access to quilting retreats. Havasu Stitchers will share any of the members retreats each month and you can sign up 
for them at our meeting – first come first served 

• Bad Girls Retreats  

• Quilting Queen Retreats 



10. Show off your latest quilted project. We work hard on our projects, we want to share our work with others. 
 
So the next time you wonder what your guild has done for you lately...refer back to this email!   

!
Renew, Participate, Enjoy your guild...Havasu Stitchers 

!
BRING THAT MEMBERSHIP to Sherri Ashford or Tina Benson – MAIL TO US PO Box 2875 Lake Havasu AZ 86405  – if 
postmarked by Thursday 29th - $35.00 otherwise $40.00   membership forms are on our website   
www.havasustitchers.com 

http://www.havasustitchers.com

